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What a great looking group of kids!  As one of the few open in-person
schools in the Chicagoland area we are so blessed to have so many
wonderful new and returning students with us this year! How fantastic  
that HAA can offer both in person and online learning all at once! 

PICTURE DAY: September 1 was Picture Day! Here are just a few of
the amazing smiles we got to see while pictures were being taken.  

Just a reminder, if you didn't get a chance to order pics, you can still
do so by visiting the website www.hrimaging.com. For a sneak peek at
your child's picture, you can log in to RenWeb to check it out! 

TECH UPDATE: Any day now the SWIVL's will arrive! This will make it
so much easier for our students at home to connect with their
classmates at school.  SWIVL will allow teachers to move freely
through the classroom while the camera/computer follows them! A
big THANK YOU to the  Illinois Conference for purchasing one for each
of our teachers!  

Blessed to be in school!

http://www.hrimaging.com/
http://www.renweb.com/


HAA now has an app!  You can
scan this QR code and it will take
you right to the download for
Apple and Android. 

This App will be your go to for all
things HAA! Calendars, grade
level announcements, school
events, etc. Keep in mind we are  
adding new information daily to
the app!

F A C E  M A S K  R E Q U I R E M E N T S

As you know students are required to wear masks while in the building.
After much research the Health and Safety sub-committee has
determined that neck gaiters and masks with valves cannot be worn. 


